
New Hope Church Rd & Green
Rd Improvement Project
Pre-Construction Meeting

City of Raleigh ContactInformation
Sean Driskill, PE
Senior Engineer

Engineering Services

sean.driskill@raleighnc.gov
(919) 996-4106

For more information about this project,
visit raleighnc.gov and search
“New Hope Church Road”

Roadway Design & Construction

Tuesday, Jan. 28, 2020Tuesday, Jan. 28, 2020Tuesday, Jan. 28, 2020Tuesday, Jan. 28, 2020
6-7:30 p.m.
Green Road Community Center

Type:Type:Type:Type:
Road, Sidewalk, & Stormwater Improvements
Cost: $5.4 Million
CAC: Atlantic & North

Team:Team:Team:Team:
City of Raleigh Roadway Design and Construction
Fred Smith Company (Contractor) Ramey Kemp &
Associates, Inc. (Design Consultant)

About:About:About:About:
The scope of work for the New Hope Church Road
project will extend the existing three-lane roadway
section from Ingram Drive to Deana Lane and will
enhance pedestrian and bicycle amenities with the
addition of bike lanes and sidewalks on both sides
of New Hope Church Road. The existing culvert
under New Hope Church Road will be replaced just
east of Pittsford Road with a 6’ Tall x 14’ Wide
precast reinforced concrete box culvert that will be
about 230’ in length. The construction of this
culvert will require a 5 month road closure (Spring
2020-Summer 2020) from just east of Ingram Drive
to just west of the Deana Lane and New Hope
Church Road intersection. A detour and additional
details will be provided at our public
preconstruction meeting.
The scope of work for the Green Road project will
include sidewalk improvements from New Hope
Church Road to the Spring Forest Road
intersection. These improvements include the
construction of new sidewalk, curb & gutter,
stormwater infrastructure, ADA compliant
handicap ramps, and transit improvements
including multiple bus pads.

Fred Smith Company has been awarded the
construction contract for the combined project.
The City of Raleigh will start the 12-month
construction effort in February 2020.

History:History:History:History:
The New Hope Church Road and Green Road
Improvements Project is part of the City’s Capital
Improvement Program. Construction is being
funded through the 2011 & 2013 Transportation
Bond.
The purpose of the project is to reconstruct the
failing roadway and stormwater culvert, as well as
to improve vehicle, pedestrian and bicycle safety.
The last public meeting to review the design was
held in November 2017. Shortly after City Council
approval in February 2018, real estate staff began
the process of negotiating with property owners
for acquisition of rights-of-way. The project was
successfully bid and awarded in Fall 2019.

Schedule:Schedule:Schedule:Schedule:
February 2020 - Start Construction
February 2021 - Complete Construction
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